
David Lewin testimony to oppose HB4075

I want to express my opposition to HB4075 as I am against further bureaucracy being created which 
will no doubt exert power OVER the people rather than work WITH the people. I ask that you the 
government, whose purpose it is to represent the people, work within the con�nes of the budget 
already established. I also oppose the association with HJR201 that would amned the constitution 
to create a statewide property tax. My family osn’t interested on a new amendment or tax, therefore 
I don’t want a task force on how to spend the pitential tax revenue.

Regards,
David Lewin
Portland, OR 97202


